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September 13, 2021
Meeting called: The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by President Barb Saporito
Attendance:  There were 32 members, and guest Barbara Ethridge joined.
Cares & Concerns:  The guild received a thank you note from past President, Pat Jones for the recent gift of a Comfort Quilt.
Door prize Winner: Carolyn Gibbons
Business: We have not established a nominating committee since 2018, due to COVID-19, we only had a few meetings in 2020 prior to shutting down, so our current officers have carried over their duties into 2021. Yvonne Walker is stepping down as Treasurer, Michele Desclenes (sp), new member has agreed to take the position.  The new slate of officers will be presented at the November meeting. We still need a person for Vice President of Programs, who may form a committee for program planning. We also need a Quilt Show Chair for next year (not an elected position)
Treasurers Report: Was given by Yvonne Walker and will be in the nest newsletter.
Community Outreach: Doris Leidheiser has more block kits available for Comfort Quilts. We need 12 blocks per quilt. There is only one completed quilt available at the moment.
Carolyn Gibbons is planning a sewing day at the museum, tomorrow, Sept 14. Three QoV tops are done. Blocks from Ann Mixon are being collected. Projects for October, Breast Cancer Awareness month, will include Bosom Buddies, and surgery pillows. They will meet the third Thursday at the museum.
Carolyn is collecting horse related items for gift basket door-prize donation for QSC meeting at Myrtle Beach in October.
Quilt Show: Paula Brown and June Yarborough are receiving registrations at the meeting and until Sept. 22. Photos are required. Forms are on the web page. Posters and cards for advertising the show are available for people to distribute in the community.
Program: Binding Bonanza; three ways of binding a quilt were presented by Susan Congdon, Annmarie Gorensek, and Margot Salzman.
Show and Tell: quilts were presented by Paula, Barb E., Margot, Betsy, and several others.
Adjourned: Meeting was adjourned about 8:15pm
Respectfully submitted by Margot Salzman, Secretary





